

## Foundation Stage Weekly Newsletter



Dear Parents and Carers,

It was fantastic to see so many jolly jumpers today, thank you for your support with this charity.

## Please Remember...

- bring book bags Mondays and Fridays
- wear PE kit every Wednesday
- complete Maths Challenge books over the weekend and return on Monday
- Use Bug Club
- Upload Letters and Sounds activities on to Tapestry
- RSJ to wear Patch clothes on Mondays and RAS on Thursdays

Please provide your child with a named hat, warm coat and gloves. We spend a lot of time outside whatever the weather. This week we have had some very chilly children.

## Letters and Sounds

Please talk to your child about the letter sounds we will be learning next week. With your child please search at home for objects for the following sounds and upload to Tapestry.



Monday— ch (<u>ch</u>ip)

Tuesday— th (fea<u>th</u>er)

Wednesday— th (<u>th</u>umb)

Thursday- ng (stri<u>ng</u>)

Tuesday's sound and Wednesday's sound are very similar, they look the same, but there are two ways of saying them! Please practice them with your child.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support,

The Foundation Stage Team